
Let’s	Light	up	the	Fountain!!	
The	RPI	Lighting	Research	Center	has	volunteered	to	create	a	design	 for	
lighting	of	the	Fountain	in	Lincoln	Square.	The	Lighting	Research	Center	at	
RPI	 is	 the	 world’s	 leading	 center	 for	 lighting	 research	 and	 education.		
Professor	Jennifer	Brons	will	conduct	a	graduate	lighting	design	studio	as	
part	 of	 RPI’s	 Master	 of	 Science	 in	 Lighting	 curriculum.	 	 The	 class	 will	
design	 and	 present	 four	 proposals	 for	 North	 Bennington	 residents	 to	
evaluate.		The	proposals	will	be	presented	at	the	CAPA	Symposium	on	the	
Bennington	College	campus	at	1:45	on	Friday,	December	9th.		
	

We	are	inviting	you	to	give	your	inputs	on	
this	exciting	project	for	the	village.	

	

Fountain	Lighting	Proposal	Presentations	
Friday	December	9th	at	1:45	

CAPA	Symposium	on	Bennington	College	Campus	
	
	

For	more	information	on	the	Lighting	Research	Center	see	http://www.lrc.rpi.edu/aboutUs/	

The	Fountain	Committee	


